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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

STATEMENT FROM 

ALLIANCE FOR DOWNTOWN NEW YORK ON REDEVELOPMENT OF WORLD TRADE CENTER SITE 

Port Authority’s New Report Is An Important Step In Determining Final Construction Plan, says President Elizabeth H. Berger; New Sense of Urgency, Commitment and Strong Leadership From Governor Paterson, Mayor Bloomberg, Port Authority, and Other Public and Private Entities Needed To Completely Rebuild WTC Site as Soon As Possible  

New York, July 1, 2008 – 
There’s been much activity, but too little progress at the World Trade Center site.   Almost seven years after the fact, the Port Authority is first acknowledging that complex design, engineering and construction requirements; escalating prices for materials, equipment and labor; and diminishing public sector funding all pose enormous rebuilding challenges.

Chris Ward has taken an important first step in identifying and acknowledging the problems.  Rather than play a blame game, he has opened the doors and invited the principal stakeholders in to plan the future together.  The next steps will be tougher.  Ward and his steering committee must make decisions that will not compromise the original vision for the site, though they will almost certainly alter the details, starting with the timetable.  

Reshaping expectations without reducing them will require leadership from both the public and private sectors.  Nothing will happen without it.
New Yorkers are famous for rising to the occasion when faced with adversity.  No where is this more true than in Lower Manhattan, and at no time was this more true than on September 11.  We applaud Chris Ward for providing a template for untying the Gordian knot which the World Trade Center site has become and urge Governor Paterson and Mayor Bloomberg to be relentless in their commitment to rebuilding.  
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